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Word Of the Week 

11/3/2024-15/3/2024 

‘kindness’ 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Laura (10GD) who was 

awarded the Jack Petchey termly award at 

Circles Farm. 

On Monday, the students enjoyed visiting the PSFA 

Mothers’ Day shop.  Everyone had the opportunity 

to shop for a gift for an important person in their 

life. 

Thank you to the PSFA for organising and running 

this event. 

World Book Day 

On Thursday, as part of Cedar Hall’s celebrations for World Book Day, the staff and students were invited to 

wear nightwear or lounge wear to school.  They were also given the opportunity to buy a book at the book 

sale and to enjoy some home made cake.  Some students even sent in photos of them reading in an unusual 

place! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Attendance 

26/2/24-1/3/24 

 

1st Yellow 99.23% 

 

2nd Green 98.18% 

 

3rd Diamond 96% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

 CHARLES CULWICK 

HELPFULNESS TROPHY 

This week the trophy was won 

by Hayden.  Hayden won for 

helping a friend when they had 

a nose bleed.  Hayden stayed 

with his friend whilst they were 

in the medical room and 

chatted with him really nicely. 

Well done Hayden – thank you 

for being a good friend. 

 

Teddy (9M) will be appearing in a production of 

Alice in Wonderland at Riverside ice rink 

(Chelmsford), from 3rd -7th April. 

Good luck Teddy! 

The Gardening Trophy 

This week the Gardening Trophy was won by 

Scarlett and Libby (8S).  They won for 

independently clearing an area over by the 

adventure playground. 

Well done Scarlett and Libby and thank you for 

your hard work. 


